
 
1st Year / New Student Orientation to Elementary 1: 

 
 

Thursday, August 12, 9am-11am with Water Bottle and 
 

Friday, August 13, 9am-12pm with Lunchbox and Water Bottle 
 

(Drop off / Pick Up Utilizing the Drive Thru; Masks are Required) 
 
 
Dear 1st Year Student Parents and Parents New to Elementary 1,  
 
Over the years, we have found that the transition from Primary to E1 or newly 
into the E1 environment can be eased by getting acquainted with the teachers 
prior to the first day of school. To aid in this transition, we are inviting all 1st year 
students and children new to Elementary 1 to come to school for morning 
orientations with the E1 teachers. We look forward to welcoming the children to 
school and supporting them through this transition to the new classroom.   
 
We hope your child can attend. Thank you!  
 


